
Schedule Change for Preschools and West Central School

Due to the increased spread of the COVID-19 virus in the
community and the impact that this has had on the preschools and
West Central School of the Franklin County Board of
Developmental Disabilities, services will shift from in-person
classes to virtual lessons on Monday, December 7, 2020. The
safety of students and staff continues to be our priority and we
believe this shift in services is necessary to prevent further spread
of the virus. 

We will continue to evaluate the status of the virus and guidance
from Health Officials to determine future schedules and plans. For
now, we will change our school calendar to allow for a two week
break of in-person classes after the holidays. Our revised calendar
for December, 2020 and January, 2021 is as follows. (Because of
additional days scheduled for Winter Recess, there will not be a
Spring Recess in April, 2021. Services will be provided from April
5-9, 2021.)

--December 7, 2020 to December 18, 2020—Virtual Services
--December 21, 2020 to January 6, 2021—Winter Recess
--January 7, 2021—January 15, 2021—Virtual Services
--January 19, 2021—Tentative Start Date to Resume In-Person
Services

For details on services at West Central School, call 614-276-8231
and for Preschool Services, call 614-342-5801.   
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